

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secrétaire Général Nations Unies New York, NY 10017 USA

Torcy, October 14th 2014

Object: Subscription letter to United Nations Global Compact

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that So Bag supports the ten principles of the Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption.

As a pretty young company we even feel more concerned by these principles therefore we have already integrated them from the beginning in our strategy of development, in our quality management system, as an integral part of our culture, in our day to day operations and we intend to promote them as part of our relationship with stakeholders.

It will be for us to also participate in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development. So Bag will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within one year of joining the Global Compact, and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Sincerely yours.

Nicolas CHEVALIER General Manager